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Mr. Chair,  

We extend our deep appreciation to the UN Secretariat and the Advisory Committee on 

Administrative and Budgetary Questions (ACABQ) for their respective reports on the Budget 

for the United Nations Peacekeeping Force in Cyprus (UNFICYP), which are under 

consideration.  

As a member of the European Union, the Republic of Cyprus echoes the clear and unequivocal 

statement by the EU.  

We are compelled to exercise the right of reply to 4ÕÒËÅÙȭÓ statement, since the latter is 

objectionable on grounds of substance, as well as relevance in the context of the Fifth 

Committee, whose deliberations ought to remain purely technical. The provocative claims of 

Turkey undermine the workings of this Committee b



 


